NOTICE

Dated: 14.5.2011

In view of non-availability of members of Institute Ethics Committee,
AlIMS during summer vacation, the meeting schedule for 6"

June,2011 has been cancelled. Kindly bring this to the notice of all
concerned. n YA pyms WeAS( -

With best regards,

e

(Dr.Renu Saxena)

Prof.& Head

Department of Hematology &

Member Secretary of Ethics Committee



